
May 20, 2020 

Debra Howland 
Executive Director  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 

RE:  Docket No. DE 19-050 
Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 

Petition for Recovery of Storm Expenses 

Dear Director Howland: 

During the audit conducted in the above-referenced docket, the Commission’s Audit Staff 
identified an issue with the transposition of certain cost entries on the documentation submitted 
for review.  The transposition did not affect the overall amount subject to review and 
confirmation.  Regardless of any ultimate impact, however, Eversource has agreed with the 
Audit Staff recommendation that revisions to the initial filing should be submitted to correct the 
transposed entries.  Accordingly, enclosed with this letter is a revised version of the testimony 
initially submitted by Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy with 
the transposed entries on page 5 corrected and shown in highlighting. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

Matthew J. Fossum 
Senior Regulatory Counsel 

Enclosure 
CC: Service List 

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 

Matthew J. Fossum 
Senior Regulatory Counsel 

603-634-2961
matthew.fossum@eversource.com




